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Promoting Historic Baptist 
Traditions and Freedoms 

 
 
Present: Council Members in Attendance at the Assembly Meeting on June 16, 2022 
 
President Marlene Knowles  held a brief meeting of Council after the meeting of the Assembly on 
June 16, 2022. The purpose was to act on a recommendation from the Nominating Committee.  
 
Lee Nicholas-Pattillo reported that the Nominating Committee had met in light of the resignation of 
Don Flowers from the CABF and his role as Vice-President and was recommending that Rev. Dr. Dan 
Green serve in the capacity of Vice-President for the balance of the term ending in October of 2023. 
She so moved, and Martin Roy seconded.  
 
John Boyd moved that nominations cease, and Dave Gibson seconded that motion.  
 

Motion Carried 
 
It was agreed that the plaque from the Canadian Council of Churches to the CABF brought forward 
at the earlier meeting of the Assembly by Scott Kindred-Barnes be kept at First Baptist Church 
Halifax at this time. That is the official address for the CABF with the Registrar of Joint Stock 
Companies.  
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